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LAST DAY OF LESSONS 

Congratulations! We have made
it through another year of
lessons, despite our abnormal
circumstances. I am proud of us
and how we have navigated this
path together. The students'
perseverance is commendable
and as much as they have
accomplished this year, it's time
for a well-deserved break. The
last day of lessons are on Friday,
June 25.

RECITAL PLANS

It is with great disappointment I
have to announce that our recital
will not be in-person. Venues and
resources are apprehensive to
participate in an event just yet, but
July and August look promising for
other activities. We will have a
Zoom recital on June 27 @ 7pm.
Please RSVP via email by next
Friday, the 25th and I will send the
link and performance list on the
Sunday morning. 



SUMMER LESSONS

Although some students are in need
of a break, others wish to continue
their progress. Ellen, Timothonius
and I are open to offering lessons
this summer or the occasional tune
up when needed. Timothonius is
offering music production lessons,
which is a great skill to hone during
the summer months. Please reach
out if you are interested. 

LAUREN'S LATEST

ADVENTURE 

As many of you know, I completed
my Bachelors of Communications
degree majoring in Public Relations
in April. Since graduation, I have
joined the communications team at
Calgary Opera for the summer. 

It looks like we will have an exciting
summer here in Calgary, so stay
tuned to La-La's social media
channels to get the latest on local
events.

 I want to congratulate everyone on
making it through another year of
online music lessons. I am hopeful
that lessons in the fall will return to
normal. Until then, relax and enjoy
the summer. I will be in touch with
you in August! 
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